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I am a resident of Northwest Sebastopol, and I strongly support the new RV parking ordinance
to be discussed at the upcoming public meeting on January 18, 2022. Refuse is already piling
up in the area of the Homeless RV parking facility that was rushed through with minimal

public notice.

Brent Schlender






